

NKN Middle & High School Family Resource Center Rockaway, Oregon (503)355-3607

December 12, 2022

Dear Tillamook PUD,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$1,000 to our Family Resource Programs. We appreciate your thoughtfulness and support. With your help we are able to serve our students and their families in many different ways. Our weekend food program serves approximately 90 students between the Middle and High School. We also supply clothes, coats, shoes, snacks, hygiene products, backpacks, socks, school supplies, and undergarments to any student in short supply of these items. Our needs are great but your compassion and willingness to help is greater. We are very fortunate to have community members like you who know that for every student to be successful their basic needs must be met first. Your donations will help us expand our ability to meet those needs.

Warm Regards,

Jen Hopkins Family Resource Coordinator, Middle & High School (503)355-3607, hopkinsj@nknsd.org